
Science Club! 
 

Do you love science? 
Do you want to share science ideas with your friends? 

Do you like to do hands-on experiments? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
If so, Science Club is the activity for you! Science Club will meet 
every Wednesday after school beginning November 6th. In Science 
Club, students will have the chance to participate in fun, hands-on 
science experiments. Each week we will focus on a new area of 
science, many times using event ideas from the Science Olympiad 
competition.  
 
Later in the year, members of the Science Club will participate in a 
Milk Carton Derby! Throughout the year we will be collecting ½ gallon 
cardboard cartons from milk or juice. Using these containers, 
students will build life-sized rafts. Upon completing the project, we will 
board the rafts and race them in the pool! 
 
You can help the Science Club by sending in your cartons. Any ½ 
gallon cardboard cartons will do! Please rinse them out before 
sending them in, and please include the cap! There is a collection 
box outside the main office. 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to a limited amount of space, Science Club will be 
limited to the first 30 students to sign up. Permission slips 
will be available from Ms. Cohen in the science lab 
beginning Monday, October 28th. Announcements will be 
made at school.  


